
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

9. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Members made specific mention of the following matters: 
 
 ● Rapaki issues - update 
 ● Governors Bay – on street parking activity in the vicinity of the Governors Bay Hotel.  Referred 

to staff for investigation. 
 ● Development Contributions Policy – update made on members’ submission to the Council’s 

Annual Plan regarding wastewater/stormwater issues in Governors Bay. 
 
  It was agreed that the matter of stormwater management associated with subdivisions in the 

harbour basin area be a topic at a forthcoming Board seminar. 
 
 ● National Community Boards’ Conference – the Board Chair undertook to submit a report on her 

conference attendance in due course. 
 ● Ferry Service – the proposed loss of pedestrian access to the ferry from the overbridge at 

Lyttelton was discussed.  Staff undertook to further investigate the matter. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


